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It would be unresponsible and reckless to change Oregon's time-tested, successful 

mail-in ballot voting. Please don't succumb to the trend of destroying our government 

and way of life that we've worked hard for. 

Oregon has one of the most robust, successful voting systems in the country. It is a 

model for other states that have long lines at the polls and low voter turnout.  

Please use common sense and leave it alone. There are many real and important 

problems in our state to use your time, attention and our tax payer money on.  

This is not a problem, let's keep it that way. 


